
  

   Chair Report 

From November 10, 2020 to December 11, 2020  

 

 

 Discussions and welcome with CPIC Executive Members 

 Discussions with Director Designate & Parent Engagement Coordinator on various items  

 Coordination and distribution of swag with Treasurer 

 Met up with past Chair for transition of information 

 Reviewed TCDSB Board Agendas on behalf of the Committee 

 Participated in Zoom meeting with Ministry of Education along with PIC Chairs from across the 

Province. 

 Monitored Social Media and engaged when appropriate  

 Reviewed November draft Minutes 

 Assisted in preparing December Agenda  

 Emails with CPIC members and parents  

 Attended OAPCE Commissioning Ceremony, Parent Volunteer and Principal of Excellence 

Awards 


